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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Pam Bratschi, Scott McKee, and Susie Stec, Interim City Administrators 
DA: March 18, 2022 

RE: American Tower/Tower Point Offers discussion 
 
In recent month, City Council has received offers from American Tower and Tower Point to 

purchase the tower on Sunnybrook. Representatives from both companies have appeared before 

City Council to discuss the merits of their respective proposals. Both offers are included in the 

packet.  American Tower has requested a decision from City Council. 
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